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For further information: 

Call: 1300 916 221 

Email: northernconnector@lendlease.com 

Visit: dpti.sa.gov.au/northernconnector 

For further information: 

Call: 1300 282 939 

Email: dpti.gelr@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gelr 

Gawler East Link Road Project 
Bridge Works Notification 
 

As part of the Gawler East Link Road Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and 
Infrastructure (DPTI) advises works will be undertaken in the coming months to progress the 
construction of the new South Para Bridge.  

Dates: From mid-June to late October 2019. 

Workhours: Day works between 7.00am and 4:30pm Monday to Friday, including some weekend 
day works (one weekend will be required for the delivery of Super T beams date TBC).  

Traffic Management: Trucks will access the river site via Eckerman Avenue with speed restrictions, 
signage and traffic management in place to advise motorists of changed conditions.  

All other vehicle access shall remain the same. 

 Activities will include:  

• Delivery of pre-cast walls, Super T beams, concrete and other construction materials.  

• Installation of bridge abutments and Super T beams. 

• Concrete pours of the bridge piers, headstocks and decks. 

• Please note truck movements will increase at various times throughout the works along 
Eckerman Avenue particularly when concrete is being poured. 

 
 

           
Pictures above: Example of bridge works, erection method of Super T beams. Photographs provided by Bardavcol.           

 
Time-lapse imagery of the bridge construction can be viewed on the website; 
https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/gawler_east_link_road/current_works 
 
Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 
Gawler East Link Project Team 


